The Town of Bethlehem P.O. Box 210 750 Manger Ave. Bethlehem, GA 30620 Phone: 770-867-0702

www.bethlehemga.org townofbeth01@windstream.net

3/5/21

David Bleth Harrison Poultry P.O. Box 550 Bethlehem, GA 30620

Dear Mr. Bleth,

The Mayor and Council of the Town of Bethlehem would like to extend our sincere thanks for the playground equipment donated to the town. The citizens would also add their thanks since the playground has seen quite a bit of use since its installation. We plan to add benches and swing sets soon and other equipment later.

Harrison Poultry is a generous, community-minded neighbor and we are lucky to have this company in our town.

Nough Koist

Thanks again.

Sincerely

Sandy McNab, Mayor

Tommy Buchanan, Scott Morgan, Joe Price, Doug Koestel

and Bryan Bell, Councilmembers







When the weather is nice the playground is in constant use! We have the swingsets and benches ordered. We just added gravel to the parking lot. Thanks again!